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 Summer Reading Challenge

Congratulations on becoming a Thornhill College girl!  We, in the English Department, are really looking forward to seeing you in September!  In our English Department, it's not just about studying in class -you can take part in loads of other exciting opportunities:

· An exciting Book Club meets every week to discuss books, take part in and promote Literary Events such as World Book Day and run competitions.  They also review books for Easons and their written reviews appear on the Eason's website!

· Junior Debating Society which meets after school and takes part in topical debates, within school and in competition with other schools.

· Accelerated Reading for all Year 8 & 9 pupils.  You may have been involved in this programme in your primary school, but if not, you'll love the reading challenges and quizzes based on books YOU choose.

· Our wonderful Library is stocked full of books and there is a dedicated Junior Fiction Section which you will love!

I'm sure you're as excited as we are about getting started, so we have a summer reading challenge for you!   

We want you to choose a book from the Reading List provided and read it over the summer.  Choose one you haven't read before.  If you don't have a copy of the book, you don't have to buy it!  You could go along to your local library, borrow a copy from a friend or you may even find an e-book version online.

We then want you to write a review on the book on the page provided.  You do not need to bring it with you on your first day, but your English teacher will ask you for it during your first week of class, so keep it safe!

Have a great summer and we look forward to meeting you in September!


Happy Reading!

The English Department
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